
The Canadian Mental Health Association Thames Valley provides 
necessary and specialized mental health and addictions programs 
- but due to a severe funding shortfall from the Ford government, 
they are facing significant staffing and service cuts. 

Without improved funding, vulnerable members of our community 
will be left on waitlists, without access to the life-saving care they 
need. Families and communities will be left picking up the pieces. 

Tell the Ford government: 
FUND CMHA 

THAMES VALLEY NOW! 
Send an email to: 

Doug Ford, Premier, premier@ontario.ca  

Sylvia Jones, MPP and Minister of Health, sylvia.jones@pc.ola.org  

Michael Tibollo, Associate Minister of Mental Health and Addictions, 
michael.tibolloco © pc.ola.org  


